Mapleton Music Boosters
Meeting Minutes
November 21, 2016
Called to order at 7:01pm

Attendance: Sam Davis, Tracy Gibb, Mindy Scurlock, Shelby White, Deb Sillman.
Minutes from the month of September meeting reviewed by Mindy.
Motion made by: Tracy Gibb
2, Mindy Scurlock
Approved
Treasurer report given by Tracy Gibb. See attached report for breakdown.
Motion made by: Mindy Scurlock
gnd Tracy Gibb
Approved
Denise Sillman Report:
Elementary concert went well.

5% grade is scheduled for December 15%. 6:15pm is the band performance and 7pm is the
choir performance.

Currently have 25 children in the band with a couple still considering. The children are really
working hard and it has been helpful working with them 5 days a week.

She is currently trying to locate elf and reindeer outfits.
Shelby White Report:
Father/Daughter dance went very well and profitable.

Mini Clinic forms were dropped off at the elementary school to be passed out. Practice for the
clinic will be December 28" and 29" performing at halftime on December 30t

Pie Sales went well.

Winter practice started November 215,



Ameridance Competition will be held January 29" at Mapleton High School. They are currently
recruiting volunteers.

Richelle Swineford Report: (Given by Sam Davis in Ms. Swinefords absence due to Honors Band)
The Holiday Parade went well.
Pep Band and Basketball schedules went out to the students.

Holiday Concert is December 12. Call time is 6pm. Will be pulling the raffle ticket winners at
the concert.

The Tuba quotes have been submitted to Sam. After looking over them the Music Boosters are
putting to vote the purchase of two Tubas and leaving it to Richelle’s discretion which two she
would like to purchase.

Motion made by: Mindy Scurlock

2 Tracy Gibb

Sam Davis/Old Business Report:

Sweetheart uniforms are still needing to be contended with. Mindy and Tracy will be in to go
through the uniforms. We will save a few of the good ones for the Sweethearts and also to be
up for a donation if someone would like to purchase.

Zap A Snack sales were up compared to last year. Top seller sold 23 items. Pick up went well
we only had one broken item in the order, which was resolved with sending a new one.

Spaghetti Dinner raised close to the same amount as prior years. Will scale back on sauce
quantity for next year.

T-Shirts are in. Richelle to pass out to those already purchased. They cost is $12 a shirt, $14 for
2xl and up.

New Business:

Holiday Concert reception will be cookies and punch. Will purchase from Beuhler’s. Kristy will
work on volunteers to help serve. Concert at 7pm.

Basketball Popcorn schedule is out and Mindy is working on volunteers.

Uniforms for the band need to be turned in by December 16 to be inventoried and sent out to
the cleaners.



Looking into doing a dine to donate for a Music Booster fundraisier. Looking into different
options for resturants at this time.

Looking into and researching to do a paint to sip fundraiser for the Music Boosters. Will be
checking into possibly hosting in March. Will need to speak to administration about hosting at
the school.

Christmas Bulb Fundraiser is going well, we are down to only having 60 ornaments left.
Upcoming Music Booster Meeting is January 23, 2016.

Meeting adjourned at 8:15pm.



